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MRRA

Midcoast Rgional
Redevelopment Authority

December 17, 2024

Karissa Oakes, Inspector

United States Environmental Protection Agency
Region 1

5 Post Office Square, Suite 100

Boston, MA 02109-3912

RE: Response to Request for Information, Docket No.CWA-308-ROI-FY24-30
Dear Inspector Oakes:

This letter and attachments are the Midcoast Regional Redevelopment Authority (“MRRA”) response
to the October 1, 2024 information request pursuant to Section 308 of the Clean Water Act which
MRRA received from the EPA on October 2, 2024 (“EPA Information Request”). As you are aware,
MRRA requested and EPA granted an extension of time to respond to the EPA Information Request
to December 17, 2024.

In order to organize the response, we’ve included a full copy of the EPA Information Request and
inserted narrative responses to each request in italics immediately below the question and, where
necessary, identifying exhibits which are included following the entirety of the narrative responses
(“MRRA Response”).

MRRA is not asserting business confidentiality claims and notes that the response will require
supplementation as work is ongoing. MRRA will correct any portion of the MRRA Response as
required.

We hope this information is helpful.

Sincerely,

Steve Levesque
Interim Executi irector \.
Midcoast RegionatRedevelopment Authority
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